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Hello Martin

it is very lucky that you not far from the Sachen-Anhalt.

to join the AG, you should contact Andreas Schmidt, this is the same as
his user name in this forum.

It is nice that you use your own breedercode to mark 
your own hybrids.

good luck on 2015's booming!

1https://www.hybridenforum.de/fw5/forum/index.php?thread/3910-neu-im-forum/&postID=31878#post31878

https://www.hybridenforum.de/fw5/forum/index.php?thread/3910-neu-im-forum/&postID=31878#post31878

